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10 February 2021 

 
 
Dear Baroness Hallett, 
 
 

REQUEST FOR AN UNDERTAKING – IRAQ FATALITY INVESTIGATIONS 

 

Thank you for your letter of 7 January 2021. I have now considered your request and can confirm that the 

undertaking whose terms are set out in the letter from my office dated 4 August 2014 shall apply to any 

person who gives evidence to the investigation into the deaths of Rahdi Nama and Mousa Ali. 
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